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Dear Parents/ Guardians,
It is with both sadness and excitement that I send my last letter as Head of Section for Year 11.
I have celebrated the students’ time in Upper School with special assemblies, many one-to-one and small group chats and a BBQ with dancing and a lot of laughter. I know that this sense of celebration will continue next Friday evening, June 30th, at the Year 11 Prom. I look forward to seeing everyone, from 7pm, dressed up, ready to dance and sing, in the Marquee at the Royal Prep School. Tickets are still available from Kilmorey Office.
All students have been sent a form to complete when they return their books, Surface, charger, and fob to Kilmorey Office. Staff will sign off all returns. 
I look forward to 24th August when we can come together to celebrate the achievements of everyone in their GCSE exams. Please join the Senior Leadership Team and myself to toast the successes of Year 11, and enjoy a sweet treat or two!
I wish you a relaxing summer and look forward to seeing you at the end of August,
Mrs Rebecca Salt
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